
10th Hydrographic Commission on Antarctica (HCA) Meeting 
British Antarctic Survey (BAS), Cambridge,  

United Kingdom, 20-22 September 2010. 
 

Logistics Information 
 

The United Kingdom Hydrographic Office (UKHO) will be hosting the 10th 
Hydrographic Commission on Antarctica Meeting at British Antarctic Survey, 
Cambridge, United Kingdom. 
 

1. Accommodation – Hotel Felix, Cambridge. 

 

 

 
The Hotel Felix is one of 
Cambridge’s leading 4 star hotels, 
combining 17th Century charm with 
modern design. The Graffiti 
Restaurant offers a modern menu 
incorporating the finest local 
ingredients.  24 hour room service 
and WiFi access are also available. 
. 

UKHO has block booked rooms and agreed special rates for the duration of 
conference. Room rates are £118 per person/night, a supplement of £20 per 
night is payable if a delegate is accompanied by a partner. Reservations can 
be made direct with the hotel either on-line http://www.hotelfelix.co.uk/ or by 
telephoning +44 (0)1223 277977. Please ensure you quote British Antarctic 
Survey when making your booking. In order to secure the reserved rate, 
bookings with this hotel should be made by 25 July 2010.  
 

2. Transport 
 
Details on transfer from Heathrow airport to British Antarctic Survey, 
Cambridge can be found at:  
http://www.antarctica.ac.uk/about_bas/contact/travel_to_cambridge.php 
Transport between the hotel and venue will be provided. 
 

3. Visa Requirements 
 
Depending on your nationality, and the purpose and duration of your visit, you 
may require a visa to enter the United Kingdom. We urge you to check visa 
requirements at your earliest convenience. If you require any assistance, or a 
letter of invitation to assist with obtaining a visa, please contact Mrs June 
Thompson, UKHO External Relations: June.Thompson@ukho.gov.uk 
 

4. Weather 
 
UK weather during September is likely to be unsettled. The UK Met Office 
website http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/  is useful for planning your suitcase 
needs. 
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